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 Thank You to .. .  

 

 Mazel Tov to . . .  
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 Kindergarten Brachos Party!  

 From the Princ ipal  Mrs. Lea Goldstein 

...Phillip & Laura Cheron for their $100 donation in honor of Wendy 
and Bruce Dan for their hospitality! 
...Adina Dan, DHR parent, for making the graduation cakes! 
...James Sawers for starting the Strengthening Torah in Our Communi-
ty Awards! The awards, with financial gifts, were presented to Tzvi 
Hirsch Caro, Akiva Diskind & Shlomo Mammon. 
...the Polatoff family for the R’ Philip Polatoff award given to an un-
derclassman, Rafaeli Berenstein.   

...the 6/7 girls for learning Parshas Ki-Sisa! 

...the 8th grade girls for learning Melachim Aleph! 

DHR ’s Annual Spell ing Bee  

 Middos Menchen Stars o f the Week  
Sam Brea, 6th grade - Sam helped clean up a mess on the floor after 
the Teacher Appreciation Picnic. - R’ Chastain 
 

Meira Dan, 2nd grade - Meira held the door nicely for her class-
mates. - R’ Chastain 
 

Shlomo Hanson, 2nd grade - Shlomo reminded everyone to make a 
bracha when a special opportunity arose. - R’ Chastain 
 

Benyamin Kozadayev, 2nd grade - Benyamin always makes sure to 
help clean up at the end of Science class. He also gave a prize he 
won in the raffle to a friend who did not receive one. Great job, Ben-
yamin! - R’ Chastain 
 
 

Shlomo Mammon, 7th grade - Shlomo greets me warmly every 
morning with a “good morning, Rabbi Shulman.”  
 

Dovi Shulman, 1st grade - During the end of the year clean-up, 
Dovi was super helpful! Thank you, Dovi! - Mrs. Klosterman 
 
 

 Farhers wi th the Rosh HaYeshiva  

 3rd Grade Wax Museum  

 

Yesterday, we took such pride in our fabulous graduates, from our 
littlest people graduating kindergarten to our mature, impressive 8th 
graders.  
I concluded my charge to the graduates last night with the following 
bracha:  
"Graduates, may Hashem grant you the wisdom to appreciate all of the 
brachos that have been bestowed upon you. Make use of all of your 
glorious gifts and bring joy and nachas to your Creator, your families 
and all of Klal Yisrael." 
Congratulations to all of our students and teachers upon the comple-
tion of another successful year. Have a wonderful, rejuvenating sum-
mer...and don't forget to do your summer packets! 

Last Week of Fun at DHR!  


